Using telehealth and assistive

technology to improve patient
wellbeing and clinical decision
making

Are you interested in making a difference in telehealth
research?

We are looking for patients and healthcare practitioners that
have used home-based technology in health monitoring,
diagnosis, and treatment. We need your help to identify
research priorities on how telehealth and assistive technology
can improve patient wellbeing and clinical decision making.
We would really value your advice to ensure the research we
pursue is directly relevant to health service users’ needs.

How can | be involved?

We are running a workshop of about 8-10 people. The
workshop will be held in Central London on Friday 10" June
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2016 from 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. In the workshop we will ask Eeatian

you to discuss:

* Your experience of using telehealth or assistive
technology and how it affects health management and
wellbeing

* How remote monitoring affects diagnosis, treatment
and care decisions

We will provide refreshments and will reimburse reasonable
local travel expenses. We will also reward your time and effort
with a voucher.

What support is offered?

Materials needed for the activities (post-it notes, posters, pens,

markers). We are happy to discuss individual requirements
and support these wherever possible.
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For more information:

Roberta Bernardi

Lecturer in Information Systems
Roberta.Bernardi@rhul.ac.uk
Royal Holloway,

University of London

Egham, Surrey, TW20 oEX
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